Embassy of Bangladesh
Ankara, Turkey

No. 19.01.9001.100.08.001.23/ 7% Date: 09 September 2024

Office Order

The Embassy will remain closed on 16 September 2024 (Monday) on the

occasion of the “Eid-e-Miladunnabi”.
02.  No consular service will be provided on that day.

03.  This order has issued with the approval of the competent authority-

(Md. Rafiqul Islam)
Second Secretary & HOC

Distribution:

01)  All Officials of the Embassy
02) Notice Board

03)  Office file




